
 
 

 

Missouri 988 Suicide & Crisis Lifeline   

  
Governor Mike Parson announced that the Missouri 988 Suicide & Crisis Lifeline has 
launched a new website: www.missouri988.org. The site provides information for anyone 
who may be experiencing a mental health, suicide, or substance use crisis.  
 

The newly designated 988 phone number went live nationwide on July 16, 2022. 
Since that time, it has routed thousands of individuals to local, trained crisis 
specialists at Missouri’s 988 centers. The 988 crisis line connects anyone 
experiencing a mental health, suicide, or substance use crisis to compassionate, 
accessible care and support, available 24/7. Support is free and confidential. 

 

 

4/21/23 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHA6Ly93d3cubWlzc291cmk5ODgub3JnIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDIzMDQxMi43NTA2MDczMSJ9.QajhBs_uZeSDNGhzEy3ZI45sVO_qjBvEsIRO3TE_alU/s/708726693/br/157940695439-l__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!Dn1yLnhq1QOOPEwnYruTXC-sZvJEkE7Ir4VwIBvLX2Lb6TZCu0-4E0zDOWXtAe_mbu1WIOydtj76_TrLQVVVqWVWK1gOe_YKYgk2jkfR%24

